On April 17th the following question was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item PM2 - Ed Specs for Hagen Road Elementary:

Question:  When will the final ed.specs be brought to the Board?

Response:  This is the final educational specifications.  It is only marked "draft" because it has not been approved by the Board.  Once the Board approves this Board Item, the words "Draft Scheduled for 4/19/06 Board Meeting" will be replaced with the word "Approved" and the date it was approved by the Board. 
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